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The General Manager,
Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited,
Stock Exchange Building,
Stock Exchange Road,

&laghr=

Dated: September 30, 2024

Subject: Eqg1d A ggl4g_ln Proqress

Dear Sir,

This is to inform you that a rneeting of the Board of D'irectors of the Company
scheduled to be hetd on September 30,2024 at 03:00 p.ffi., at Muttan to consider and
approve the audited financial statements of the Company for the year ended
June 30, 2074 f or declaration of any entitlement is in progress.

Please inform the TRE certificate Hotders of the Exchange accord.ingty. '

Yours sincerely,

{*l*'^*f;,ffi
Company Secret{

Head Office: 59/3, Abdali Road, Multan


